
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF NORTH ALLINGTON, BRIDPORT 
 
8 February 2021 to 12 March 2021 
 
Sewer Rehabilitation Works by Wessex Water 
 
A rolling road closure will be in place on North Allington from the junction to West 
Allington to the junction to Hospital Lane to allow for 4 separate sections of open 
cut taking place from 08/02/2021 – 12/03/2021. The rolling road closure will allow 
Wessex Water to occupy a specific section of road at one time to allow them to 
carry out these works. The dates below set out the section of road Wessex Water 
will be occupying for each section as per the plans on the following pages. 
 

 Site 13 - North Allington full road closure from house No 65 to 73 from 08 Feb 
to 16 Feb. 

 Site 12 - North Allington full road closure from house No 71 to 119 from 17 
Feb to 24 Feb. 

 Site 9 - North Allington full road closure from house No 135 to 166 from 24 
Feb to 03 Mar. 

 Site 7 - North Allington full road closure from house No 166 to 170 from 03 
Mar to 10 Mar. 

 
The dates above have been included within a letter sent to local residents by 
Wessex Water.  
 
For further information about the work being undertaken, call Wessex Water on 
0345 600 4 600, or if your query is about the road closure order call Dorset 
Highways Traffic Team on 01305 221020 or email 
trafficteam@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk. 
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